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Dear Parent/Carer        14th December 2021 
 
Re: Covid Testing Update 
 
With effect from 14th December 2021 any adult or child aged 5-18 is ‘strongly advised’ to take daily 
lateral flow tests if they have been a close contact of someone with a positive Covid PCR test. 
This applies whether or not the variant is Omicron. 
 
Your child can attend school if there is a positive PCR test in the household but only if they are 
showing a negative lateral flow test each day. 
 
There are no further changes to the school’s risk assessment following the government’s update 
on Plan B. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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